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Chipperfield Elementary Teachers 

 

    On February 10th, Stroudsburg teachers came in to volunteer their time  

and keep our residents busy.  Our residents enjoy playing bingo, arts & crafts,  

and cards.  Donna Osameka, teacher at Chipperfield Elementary,  

said that volunteering here was very rewarding and would volunteer here  

every day if she could.  Mrs. Decker was so grateful for her time spent with our  

residents and said it was truly rewarding.                                              Continue Pg.2                                                  

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 

March 7th 

ESU Special Event 

Shamrocks Craft 

Project 
March 9th 

Irish Music w/Ken 

March 14th 

Bay Pipe Player 

March 15th 

Irish Step Dancers 

March 16th 

Shamrock Shaker 

March 23rd 

Bowling Trip  

 

 

 

 

 

 

• If you like the Pocono Record newspaper delivered to you, please call the Pocono Record at #1-
800-530-6310 to open an account and arrange delivery. Please alert the front desk so your loved 
one can receive the paper.  

• Our next Resident Council Meeting will be March 16th, be sure to attend! 

• Spring Village is always happy to take your loved ones on monthly outings that they wish to go 
on. Some of our outings have a monetary cost such as shopping trips, restaurant visits, movies, 
etc. So please see Linda in activities or Eric to be sure that your loved one has the funds available 
before attending the activity, if not, a small deposit can be made prior to the outing.   



A teacher enlarges people in all sorts of ways besides just his subject matter. 

 

 A Day of Fun with Stroud Teachers 

  

Thank you to the Chipperfield Elementary Teachers for giving back 
to the community by helping seniors enjoy a special day of fun and 
Games!  
The residents could not stop talking about how much fun they had.  
Linda Kelleher, from Activities, made sure the event ran smoothly. 
It was a great day. 
 
                                                                                

 

 
  
   

Girl Scout Visit 

 
 

Troop #50962 
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    Thank you Kim DeBlasio from Northeast PA 
Girl Scout Troop.  The residents enjoyed a 
morning of bowling, dancing, and reminiscing.  
Our resident, Nancy Y., shared with the group 
her actual Girl Scout uniform and fond memories 
of her girls scout years from 1942 when she 
lived in Omaha Nebraska. 

Continue 

Our resident, Helen D. really 

enjoyed the arts and crafts, 

she says it’s her thing.  

Jill W. said the teachers were 

really nice and enjoyed 

playing bing with them.  

Memory Care residents join in 

the fun as well.  

 

 

 



 

Valentine’s Concert with Roy Ramos  

 

 

 

    On February 14th, our residents enjoyed music 
by acoustic musician Roy Ramos.  
Roy has been entertaining for over 
20 years.  He often comes to Spring 
Village to entertain our residents 
and he’s always a hit. 
Solo or with his bands, Round 3 and Island Sol 
Roy's diverse repertoire and soulful voice make 
him a favorite in resorts, restaurants, and clubs 
throughout the NY, NJ, and PA region.  
So next time you’re in the neighborhood, stop in 
and enjoy the fun! Check the activities calendar for 
dates.  
 

     Shamrock Shake Recipe 
Ingredients: 
1 ½ cups vanilla ice cream 
½ cup of whole milk 
1 teaspoon peppermint extract 
Whipped cream (optional) 
1 maraschino cherry 
                    ENJOY! 
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Music Therapy with Cheryl  

    Here at Spring Village we provide a 

soothing approach to meet our 

residents’ needs. Our music 

therapist, Cheryl Mozdian works to 

create a relaxing and soothing 

environment for our residents. 

Cheryl studied Music Education at 

Ithaca College, got her Master’s 

Degree in Music at Indiana State 

University and Music Therapy 

Equivalency at Marywood.  

Cheryl loves to bring happiness into 

the room that wasn’t there before. 

She says this is the best part of her 

job. She sometimes has the 

opportunity to write songs with the 

residents, which she then types up 

and leave with the families. She calls 

this the “Legacy Project.” If Cheryl 

can’t play something they request, 

she learns it. She’s always ready to 

play and improvise to support their 

needs.  
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CONTACT US 
 

If you have any questions 
and/or concerns, please 
contact our main desk. 

 
HOURS 

Monday-Sunday 8am-8pm 

 

Main: 570-426-4000 

Fax: 570-426-4010 

concierge@springvillagepocono.com 

 

 

Visit us on the web at 

www.springvillagepocono.com 

 

 

Rosemary C.  – July 2nd 
Blanche Y. – July 4th 
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